## **COVID-19 Update**

With more and more people in our area receiving the COVID-19 vaccine, and possibly due to the warmer Spring weather, we are experiencing increasingly larger numbers of people coming back to in-person worship and other in-person activities. For example, we are happy to announce that our nursery is open again. Our youth group is meeting in person, along with other Sunday school classes, small groups, and committee meetings. We are able to make accommodations for most any in-person group that would like to meet, not including ones serving food. That said, we want everyone to know we are still abiding by our distancing guidelines, check-in procedures, and requiring masks unless seated in pre-determined seating areas. Thank you for coming back! We love seeing you! And thank you for your cooperation.